
ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE 
MARCH 16, 2017 – 9:00 a.m. 

 
PRESENT: Jeff Fannin, Lynn Koogle, Mike Kuhn, Mark Heistand and Tom Winning. 
 
ABSENT: None. 
 
ALSO PRESENT: Judy Gilleland, City Manager  
MINUTES: 
 
Mr. Koogle motioned to approve the February 16, 2017 minutes as submitted.  
 
VOICE VOTE ON ABOVE MOTION.  ALL IN FAVOR.  MOTION CARRIED. 
 
BUSINESS: 
 
Discussion took place regarding the Montgomery County Fair possibly locating in 
Germantown.   
 
The Committee discussed the Dupps visit.  Mr. Winning volunteered to attend and Mrs. 
Gilleland is planning to attend along with Dayton Development Coalition. 
 
Mrs.  Gilleland  reported that the Dupps Company had purchased the old skating rink on 
Kelly Street. 
 
Mr. Winning reported that there are buyers interested in the Shuey Mill property.  They 
are currently speaking with an Architect to discuss plans to bring the property up to 
code for a venue for catering/events. 
 
The Committee discussed future projects and associated land needs. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, April 20, 2017 at 9:00 a.m. 
 
ADJOURNMENT: 
 
There being no further business to discuss, Mr. Kuhn moved to adjourn the meeting. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 10:30 a.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
 
___________________________ 
Kelli R. Sanders-Novak 
Clerk of Council 
 


